
 

Sunshine Kids McMurray 2025 
IT is October guys!!!!! One of my fave months of the year!!!!! Time for all my favorite ghouls and 
goblins to do their thang!!!! Speaking of our ghouls and goblins-the Halloween parade/party 
day will be on Friday, October 31, starting at 10:00am. The parade will be held outside weather 
permitting. Kiddos do not have to bring treats for their friends but they can if they would 
like to. Room counts are as followed- 

Infants-11        young toddler-7       older toddler-15       preschool-24 

Children are permitted to bring their costumes to school in a non-plastic bag. Please make 
sure all parts of the costume are labeled with their initials. There are to be no weapons 
and no blood!  

Also-october 24th is a super fun day here at mcmurray. The roaming bean will be here in the 
morning with their delicious fall menu to keep us energized up for our annual trunk or treat 
in the evening. Sign ups for trunk or treat will be on the main entry door. You do not have to 
trunk you can come to just treat! If you plan to trunk, please plan for 100-150 treats. 

During the month of October, the teachers and I will be completing the developmental 
assessments on the children. Once completed, a copy will be provided for you as well as a 
parent-teacher conference form if you would like to schedule one.  

Keep an eye on brightwheel for extra theme days, pumpkin painting parties and more to make 
this fun month even more fun for all!!!  

Have the most bootiful month everyone!!! 


